
Welcome to St Paul & St Timothy’s Catholic Infant School Website. 

  

We are a very popular; four form entry infant school in the Archdiocese of Liverpool. 

  

At the heart of St Paul & St Timothy’s is a clear commitment to Catholic values where 

children are nurtured and helped to reach their full potential in an atmosphere of love, 

trust and respect in partnership with you the parent. 

  

Our school firmly believes that every child matters and we aim to provide a broad and 

balanced curriculum, tailored to the needs of our children, inspiring them to strive for 

excellence. 

  

We hope our website gives you a flavour of our school. If however you want to find out 

more you are most welcome to make an appointment to pop in and have a chat with 

members of our teaching staff or Governing Body 

  

Thank you for visiting ! 

  

Mr Mark Thompson 

Chair of Governors 
 


